
From: Greg Best [gbconsulting@kc.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2009 6:04 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: STA REQUEST FOR KFPB--20090407AFP 
Hi Mohammad, 
 
Please dismiss the application for KFPB indicated as 20090407AFP.  I will be filing another STA 
request at a different site and antenna for this station by this Friday. 
 
Regards,  
Greg 
  
Greg Best, PE 
Greg Best Consulting, Inc. 
9223 N. Manning Avenue 
Kansas City, MO 64157 
816-792-2913 
 


